From:	Nicky Coules <ncoules@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>
Sent:	Friday 8 September 2017 10:19
To:	Colm Murphy
Subject: resignation

Dear Colm,
                    
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is to advise you that I will be resigning my seat on the Council as and from 10th September next. As I told you in our phone conversation my medical condition, has worsened in recent times.  This has caused me to miss two meetings of the Council this year.  I must now give my full attention to managing the ailment and this would be to the detriment of my work with South Dublin County Council and my ability to represent those who elected me.

Yours sincerely,
Nicky Coules.
